
 

 

No School   
for  

students      
on  

Friday,  

February 4th  

due to  

Parent-
Teacher  

Conferences. 
 

  

We are here to 

serve you and 

your family!  If 

you have any 

questions, please 

contact the 

school office at  

441-8727. 

Breakfast  & 
Lunch  

All students at-
tending TLJA will 
receive free 
school meals. 

Timothy L. John-
son Academy has 
been approved to 
implement the 
Community Eligi-
bility Provision for 
breakfast and 
lunch.  This means 
that parents will 
not need to fill 
out the long meal 
application. 

Please be sure to read with your child at 

least 20 minutes every night!! Please make 

sure  students are getting eight hours of 

sleep every night. 

   Box Tops 

 We are in need of your box tops  for our school. They 
will help raise money for equipment and technology for our 
building. Have your student bring them in to the school office. 

                                Dress Code for Elementary Scholars 

TLJA students are to be in dress code every day. 

Shirts must have a collar and be light blue, navy, black or white.  Shirts 

must be solid color with no stripes, prints, or labels. 

Pants, shorts, and skirts  must be khaki, navy, or black.  Students are not to 

wear jeans, denim, leggings, or sweats.  No sagging allowed! 

Belts are to be worn if necessary. 

 Sweaters and hoodies worn inside must be light blue, navy, black, or white 

and have no prints or logos.  Students are not to wear outdoor jackets and 

coats inside. 

Shoes should totally enclose the student’s foot.  No sandals or backless shoes. 

Any questions regarding the dress code should be referred to the school 

office or your child’s teacher. 

 

 

Dear TLJA Family, 
 
 It is so hard to believe that it is already February. We have just completed 
our middle of the year testing. Our students have shown growth from the start 
of the year. Please be sure to ask your child about how they did. Students are taking an 
active role in their education. They know their personal data, they set goals for them-
selves, and work hard towards achieving that goal. We are very proud of them. 
 We are setting similar goals for ILEARN. We will have incentives for students and 
classes that reach their goals. TLJA will make a positive mark on this crucial test. Stay 
tuned for further details. 
 We are looking forward to an early Spring. Thank you for all you do for your stu-
dents.                   Dawn Starks, TLJA School Leader 

Happy February to each of you!! 


